Bible Baptist Church Bulletin

May 17, 2020

New Memory Verse: Acts 17:24-25 (ESV)

"The God who made the world and everything in it, being Lord of heaven and earth, does not live in temples made by man, nor is he served by human hands, as though he needed anything, since he himself gives to all mankind life and breath and everything."

Your church leadership is making important decisions about how we can open back up appropriately honoring the current guidelines!

Pray for Wisdom for the BBC Leadership Team!

With Klamath County moving into Phase 1 reopening, it allows us to make some rooms available at BBC for you to meet with your Grow Group! Everyone we have talked with is VERY ready to be Face to Face. Your Grow Group Leader will be contacting you.

We will be waiting to open the church office until we are in Phase 2! Therefore, the office hours of 9:00am – 1:00pm Monday – Friday will continue!

And be sure to check your email, the website-bbckfalls.org and/or Bible Baptist Church Facebook Page for the most current information.

Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News:

Looking for Summer Camp Counselors! Applications are available on line or contact Pastor Dave at mlbc@bbcministries.com

There are a variety of ways you can go up and serve at the Mountain Lakes Bible Camp facility in these days. Check in with Pastor Dave by calling the church office or emailing him at mlbc@bbcministries.com for how you can help.

Triad School News

Thank you for supporting the Triad Benefit Plant and Garden Sale at Mountain Valley Gardens. And thanks to Mountain Valley Gardens for their generosity!

Bible Baptist Church Family Outreach



It's that time of year to prepare for the annual Baby Bottle Drive for the Pregnancy Hope Center. Just reminding you to keep collecting your change and as soon as we are able to gather back together, we will have the bottles available! In the meantime, please continue to pray for this vital outreach ministry in our community!

Benefit Rummage Sale

BBC Family: Once again, Pat Oelkers will be putting together a "Benefit Rummage Sale" for the BBC Food Pantry Ministry. You can drop off items to the BBC Gym during office hours (give the church office a call to let them know you are coming) or call Pat Oelkers to make arrangements for another time. The date of the sale is yet to be determined.

